





Click to view this email in a browser

## **Results of Our 10th Anniversary Challenge**





You've helped to make a difference in the lives of Neglected, Abused, Needy or Abandoned children

On April 20th, Nana's House 10th Anniversary, we challenged our friends and supporters, to help us work toward completion of our Gated Community.

Thanks to these **GENEROUS DONORS** for meeting the challenge!



If you missed the challenge on our anniversary, you can still go to our website and click on the "DONATE" button.

## Website

Thank you to all of our supporters!
We couldn't do this without you!

Nana's Children's Home, Inc. DBA Nana's House is registered with the State of Florida under the Solicitation of Contributions Act: Registration #CH23882. A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling toll free (800.435.7352) within the state. Registration does not imply endorsement, approval or recommendation by the state. Nana's House is a 501(C)(3), therefore donations are tax deductible.

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 1-800-435-7352 freshfromflorida.com

Nana's Children's Home Inc, DBA Nana's House P.O. Box 500885 Malabar, Florida 32950 US

 $\underline{\textbf{Read}} \text{ the VerticalResponse marketing policy}.$ 

